
 
 

4/15/2024 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD  21046 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

This letter is to inform you that we, MagTek Inc., are requesting Change in FCC ID for the new 

certification(s), FCC ID: FCC ID: U73-21074YXX.  The device to be certified is identical in design and 

construction to the originally approved product(s). 

In order to ensure continued compliance of the product, we have employed the following: 

The product is still manufactured by the same company using the same design specifications as 

the original. 

The product will be used as a module and will not be modified from the original design. 

We have a product testing program which will test the product in every unit. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kevin Gin 

Senior Electrical Engineer 

MagTek Inc. 

 

Note: Signature is subject to FCC’s authorized individual policy KDB 852134; signature must be the 

named grantee or an authorized delegate. 


